
Manatee News
For Riviera Families ~ September 13, 2020

A NOTE FROM MRS. MYERS...
We are ending a successful third week of school at Riviera! We are proud of the growth we
have already seen in our students and their commitment to doing their best each day.

Most students have now completed iReady Reading and Math Diagnostic Testing. Please
reach out to your child's teacher for information on how your student scored. This is a
baseline assessment and we will use the results to plan small groups.

Thank you for your continued support as we embark on this new school year together!

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday, September 14th: Kindergarten FLKRS Testing begins
Friday, September 18th: Early Dismissal Friday @ 1:15pm

STUDENTS WHO DON'T FEEL WELL...
Students exhibiting COVID-19 syptoms will be sent home for 10 days. Students may return
before the 10 days are up IF they have a doctor's note clearing them to return to school



OR have a negative COVID-19 test (cannot be a rapid antigen test).
Students with COVID-19 symptoms should be picked up from school ASAP. They will not
be sent home on a bus.
Students are able to get a �rst responder COVID-19 test by calling the FLDOH @ (321) 454-
7141 and scheduling an appointment IF they are symptomatic. There is no fee for this
test.
Please keep your student home if they are not feeling well. We ask that you email the
teacher to let them know why your child is out of school. All absences are excused with a
parent note or doctor's note.

We understand this is an inconvenience to your family but our #1 priority is to keep our
building safe and healthy.

FOR ELEARNING PARENTS....
Thank you to those parents that brought your student in for testing this past week. We
appreciate your support and �exibility!

Please remember that eLearning is a commitment. In order for it to be successful for your
student, please remember the following:

Students must be logged in on time each day from 8am-2:30pm. Students are marked
absent or checked out early if they are not responding to the teacher.
Students should follow a normal bed time routine so they are alert and engaged in the
lessons each day.
Grades are taken as normal this school year just as if your student were in face to face
learning.


